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Christian Values: Community, Compassion, Courage, Trust, Perseverance, Thankfulness 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

The festive spirit really has been in full swing this 

week! We welcomed our families, friends and  

community to share the Nativity story with Robins 

and Kingfishers, and then the Christmas story and 

Carols with Owls and Red Kites.  

An invitation from Great Shefford Under 5s was  

accepted by Robins and the House Captains to 

share their Nativity in St Mary’s Church.  

Finally our week came to a close with the much   

anticipated annual pantomime show!  

We now look forward to our Christmas jumper day, 

Christmas service with Reverend Mike, and  

School Christmas lunch next Wednesday! 

I hope everyone has 

a few moment of 

peace over the 

weekend during this 

incredibly busy time 

of year. 

See you all on  

Monday, 

Ms Munday, Acting 

Headteacher 

www.csfschools.org 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Chaddleworth St. Andrew’s and Shefford 
CE Federated Primary Schools 
 

‘Living life in all its fullness’ John 10:10 

The first Christmas story... 
We are all so incredibly proud of our children and 
their presentation of the Christmas story to you, 

and all our visitors. I’m sure everyone who had the 
opportunity to join our audiences would agree that 
the children’s stage presence, spoken word, acting 

and singing was just magical!  

Again, let’s take the opportunity to thank all our 
school staff involved in these productions- it really 
is a team effort where we go above and beyond! 

Also a big thank you to Lawrence for the time, 
effort, energy and hi-tech equipment he brings to 

our productions- the icing on the cake for the  
performances! 

 
Pantomime trip 

A HUGE thankyou, again, to our PTFA whose  
fundraising enabled the whole school to travel to, 

and enjoy, the ‘Cinderella’ pantomime at The  
Hexagon theatre in Reading. We really were... 

‘living life in all its fullness’ 
with smiles, 

singing, 
laughter and 
just a touch 
of dancing 

too! 

Class Blogs 
Do have a look at the updated class blog pages to find out about 

your child/ren’s learning this week. 

     Robins Class Blog     Kingfishers Class Blog 

      Owls Class Blog             Red Kites Class Blog 

http://www.csf.w-berks.sch.uk
mailto:office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk
https://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/robins-class-eyfs/robins-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/kingfishers-class-y-1-2/kingfishers-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/owls-class-yr-3-4/owls-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/red-kites-yr-5-6/red-kites-blog/
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PTFA news... 
We are all so incredibly grateful to our wonderful 
PTFA! Their time and efforts providing us with not 

only practical opportunities, such as organised  
second hand uniform sales, but also treats here and 

there like our tasty Nativity and Carols  
refreshments.  

The fundraising this group of dedicated family and 
friends of the school are able to do then enables 

our children to truly,  
‘Live life in all its fullness’! 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Diary Dates (New dates added in red) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Picture News worship this week...    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Big 

Question… 

‘Should everyone have the  

opportunity to be a star?’ 

December No clubs in the last week of term 

Wed, 18th  Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Church service, St Mary’s Church 

9.30am, all welcome. 

Whole School Christmas Dinner 

Thurs, 19th Last Day of Term 

 CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

January No clubs in the first week of term 

Mon, 6th Welcome all children back to school 
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